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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class    - 100% 
Butterfly Class       - 87.62% 
Firefly Class        - 87% 
Dragonfly Class      -    90.37% 
 
Congratulations to Caterpillar Class 
for having the best attendance 
figures this week. 
 

Friends of Parker’s School 

Friends of Parker’s School will be 
holding their AGM on Monday 13th 
March at 3.30pm at School. 
 
All are welcome to attend, this is a 
great time to come and see what the 
Friends are all about. 

Parent Guide 

Please see attached guide for 
Omegle, this is also on our website. 
 

Red Nose Day 

Friday 17th March, Red Nose Day – 
Wear something that makes you 
HAPPY.  
 
Donations will be collected on the 
gate as the children come into 
school. Suggested donation £1. 
 

Dates for your Diary 

17th March - Red Nose Day Comic Relief 
23rd March – Swimming Assembly 2.45pm – Yr 3,4 & 5 Parents are welcome 
28th March – Dragonfly Class Trip 
31st March – Easter Service at the Church 2.30pm – Parents are welcome 
3rd – 17th April - Easter Holidays 
18th April - Back to School 
 

All Stars Cricket 2023 

 
Any children in Years 1, 2 and 3 that are interested in cricket can now able to 
sign up. All information on line at:  
 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/Course/0b05780e-b196-4fb7-8752-

b69f8ca2cdaa 

 
 

Trust Governors 

 

 At the Dove Federation we are in need of more Trust Governors. 
Whilst you do not need any prior knowledge or skills to be a governor it 
would be great if we could get more governors on board who have a 
background in education, health and safety and finance. If you or 
someone you know would be interested in becoming a Trust governor 
for the federation, please get in touch to find out more about the role 
and what is required of you/them.  
 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/Course/0b05780e-b196-4fb7-8752-b69f8ca2cdaa
https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/Course/0b05780e-b196-4fb7-8752-b69f8ca2cdaa
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SEND  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lambs 

Week commencing 20th March we will be looking after some lambs for the week, parents and younger 
children will be welcome to view them after school. 

Crucial Crew 

 

 
 

We talked about keeping 

safe in water and how to get 

out of currents 

We learnt 

what to do 

in a fire 

We discussed 

road safety and 

our class scored 

the most points! 

We learnt 

about internet 

safety, keep 

your location 

turned off! 
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SNOW! 

The children have enjoyed break time in the snow today! 
 

 
 
 

  


